



UNIVERSITY OF TIRANA RECTOR

Tirana, 3rd December 2019

To:

Prof. Triantafyllos Almpanis Rector of University of Ioannina Ioannina, Greece

Dear Rector.

On behalf of the academic staff, and students of the University of Tirana I would like to thank you for the solidarity shown in these difficult moments for the Albanian people.

I highly appreciate your personal and Academic Senate support of your esteemed university for the University of Tirana. Also, I take this opportunity to thank all the Greek rescue workers who are still helping with the aftermath of the earthquake. The support coming from Greece has been tremendous and of great importance for the Albanian people.

When this situation is fully overcome, I would like to invite you and a delegation from your university to visit University of Tirana.

Once again thank you for your support,

RECTOR

PROF.DR.MYNYR KONI